
    

 

Please visit our website at: www.fairbanksyouthfootball.com today! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Sponsor: 

 

Football and Cheerleading has shaped the lives of many students and families throughout Interior Alaska over the last 

few years by providing football and cheerleading training and mentoring to kids ranging from pre-kindergarten to 8th 

graders.  We appreciate all those who have actively helped us grow into the organization we have currently 

developed into and become today.  

 

We are asking for your support to assist with costs of our program expenses so that we may continue to grow our 

non-profit organization to reach more students and their families and enrich the experience of our participants.   

 

Because we are a registered 501(c)(3), your sponsorship will be tax deductible, will show that your business is 

charitable, and has partnered with the community to continue seeing the growth of activities for students.  

 

Should you choose to make a donation, please make it payable to Fairbanks Youth Football and Cheerleading, Inc. (or 

“FYFC” for short) and it can be mailed to the address below.  Please notate if you would like your donation applied to 

any specific club, event or purpose. 

 

We appreciate and thank you for your consideration.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

President, Fairbanks Youth Football and Cheerleading 

 

FAIRBANKS 
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